
Lincoln Public Schools 
Ballfield Road 

Lincoln, Massachusetts 
 

School Building Advisory Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, September 30, 2014 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Hartwell Multipurpose Room 

 
Agenda 

Members of the Lincoln Town Boards and Commissions, along with all community members are 
invited to attend the SBAC meeting with Dore & Whittier Architects.  
 

1. The team from Dore & Whittier Architects will provide an update on the September 16th 
SBAC Public Forum and will share the input received from participants of the forum. 
 

2. Responding to input from the September Public Forum, Superintendent Becky McFall 
will present on the educational vision of the Lincoln Public Schools and the relation of 
this vision to a school building project.  The purpose of this presentation is to solicit 
feedback from attendees regarding the needs of the community related to the educational 
vision and to gather input about communicating the educational vision in the next Public 
Forum on October 16th. 


